
 
 

           58485 Pearl Acres Road                          Studio Office Hours: 
 Phone: 985-646-0171                          Monday – Thursday 

           Email: office@creativedanceslidell.com                        4:00 – 8:00 pm 
           Website: creativedanceslidell.com                         1st Saturday of the month:  
              9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 
April 2023 Newsletter 

 
 

*********IMPORTANT REMINDERS********* 
 

• Tuition will be drafted on April 5th 
• Spring/Easter Break April 8th – April 14th    
• Recital Dates May 19th & 20th   

 
 
 
 

SPRING/EASTER HOLIDAYS 
 

The Studio will be closed April 8th – April 14th. We will reopen on Saturday, April 15th. 

 
REGISTRATION 

 

NEW STUDENT FALL AND SUMMER  
REGISTRATION BEGINS ON MONDAY, APRIL 3rd 

IN-PERSON AND ONLINE! 
 

Beginning April 3rd, registration fees will be as follows: 
$50.00 for one dancer 

$75.00 for family 
 

***Registration fees are non-refundable.*** 
 
 

 



RECITAL PROGRAM AND RECITAL  
SOUVENIR T-SHIRT ORDERS 

 
 

Pre-Order Deadline for any additional Recital Programs and also for any 
additional T-shirt orders is Thursday, April 6th. 

	

 
Each FAMILY that purchased a picture for the recital program will receive one 
complimentary copy of the book.  Additional recital programs may be pre-ordered for 
only $20.00.  Recital programs will be $25.00 at the door. 
 
We encourage you to pre-order additional copies for family and friends by April 6th. 
Please note that quantities will be very limited at the Harbor Center. Order forms are 
now available in the Studio lobby. 
 
Those wishing to purchase additional Recital T-shirt for parents and/or siblings may 
pickup order forms from the Studio office.  Order forms are due along with payment 
by Thursday, April 6th.  
 

Trophy Week/Watch Week/Costume Check 
and End of the Dance Year Awards Ceremony 

May 8th – 11th 
 

Our end of the year Awards Ceremony will take place at the studio during the 
week of May 8th – 11th.  Teachers will present each dancer with a trophy for the 
number of years danced. Parents may take pictures of their dancers receiving 
their award.  Just a reminder - the students will not rehearse any dances this 
week.  This week will also be costume check.  It will take place during your 
child’s normal class day and time. Recital tickets will also be given out during 
this week. 

 
Outstanding Balances and Dance Fees 

 
Please see the office if you have ANY outstanding dance fees for the 2022-2023 
dance year. This includes tuition, costume fees, recital fees, and ALL NSF and 
late fees. Remember, these do no go away if you choose not to pay them when 
they happen. ALL dance fees must be paid in order to receive trophies and tickets, 
and for your dancer to be able to participate in the recital. 

 
 


